VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE
ALIPURDUAR

DATED : 08-01-2022

N O T I C E

This is to notify that the Students admitted in M.A. Semester-1 in
Bengali ( Academic Session-2021- 2022 ) are instructed to attend Online
Personal Contact Programme (PCP) from 17-01-2022 TO 20 -01-2022.
( From 11-00 A.M. to 1-00 P.M. ) All the SLM ( E. Book ) of Semester-1 are
already available in the RBU website. www.rbudde.in

Students may also contact Dr. Kaushik Kar, Department of Bengali,
& Sri Biki Das for Personal Contact programme (PCP)

DR. KAUSHIK KAR — M.NO. 9614851625
SRI. BIKI DAS - M.NO. 9851171388
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VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE




